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Refer to File

Director of Air Services, 
Department of Transport, 
Ottawa, Ontario.

Attention C.A.R.
er

A

1* On the 6tn of July this office forwarded evidence

that the names of the owners of the m/n aircraft should be 

changed to read Waterloo-Wellington Flying Club. The Flying 

Club now advises that the three certificates of Registration 

end Airworthiness have not yet been returned. May this matter 

be expedited please.

/ District Superiirfendent, Air Regulations 
for District Controller, Air Services, 

Torontà.
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